
Donate for Diamer Basha & Mohmand Dams

Reference our advertisement no. PRD(L)/WAPDA/045(2024-25) published in 
newspapers, PPRA website (www.ppra.org.pk), and WAPDA website (www.wapda.
gov.pk) on 13.08.2024 regarding Request for Proposal (RFP) for “MANAGEMENT 
CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR SAFE CITY PROJECT AT DASU HPP, 
DISTRICT KOHISTAN UPPER”.
It is to inform all concerned that the procurement process has been ANNULLED 
immediately. 
Inconvenience in this regard is highly regretted.

ANNULMENT NOTICE
TO

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

    PID(L)	     Website: www.wapda.gov.pk                 PRD(L)/WAPDA/074(2024-25)

7cm x 2col

General Manager / Project Director
Dasu Hydropower Project, WAPDA

325 - WAPDA House, Lahore
Telephone No: 92-42-99202676 and Ext. 2325

Email:dasuhpp@yahoo.com
This notice is also available at PPRA Website: www.ppra.org.pk




	14wapda29-39
	14Wapda158-39

